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Wednesday 18th December 2019

Year 1 Dinosaur visit

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Wednesday 15th January 2020, Year 1 will be having a dinosaur experience as part of the new project ‘Dinosaur planet’. We will learn facts about various types of dinosaurs and they will experience a life sized dinosaur model too! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The cost of the experience will be £6 per child. 

Please pay £6 to school via the online payment system, ParentPay.  Money must be paid by Monday 13th January 2020.

Please note that unfortunately as the school will incur costs, we are unable to offer refunds if your child is absent on the day, unless a medical letter is provided.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Crook, Mrs Shaw-Morgan, Miss Kenny and Mrs. Szulek

Year 1 Team
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